Eastern Centre Grass Track Sub Committee Meeting held on Sunday 14th September at Ugley.

- 01. Attendance at the Meeting was as follows. David Smith, Chick Garrod, George Wilby, Steve Brace, Julian Sayer and Alan Foskew
- 02. The Chairman welcomed everyone to the meeting he did received apologies from Peter Baker
- 03. The committee has decided that with fewer Grass Track events in the centre we would stay with a One Day Championship for 2015.
- 04. The results of the event held on 19th July was agreed and declared correct.
- 05. The Chairman will be sending out letters asking if anybody would like to run the One Day Championships for 2015 on behalf of the centre with as much support to the organisers from the Grass Track Sub Committee Members
- 06. The date of the Centre Presentation was confirmed as Saturday 14th February 2015 at Great Blakenham Village Hall. With winners receiving free tickets .Tickets would cost £7.50
- 07. Everybody was willing to continue with being on the subcommittee for 2015.
- 08. With no other business the Chairman declared the meeting closed.